
Sunday June, 28th 1964 

The Board of Trustees met on Sunday morning June 28th,1964 to 
take up the matter of the Sunday School picnic. Bro. MacPherson 
made a motion and it was seconded by Bro. Ambrose that we give 
4200.00 dollars to help pay for the expenses of the Sunday 
School picnic for this year. 

A motion was also made by Bro. Ambose and seconded by Bro. 
Thomas Griffith that we pay for a bus to take the children to 
Carson Simpson Farms for the Sunday School picnic, provided 
the bus is needed and there is enough children to go. 

A motion was made that we purchase fans to be put in church or 
where there is a need for them, such as Sunday School rooms, 
church or etc. This motion, does not have anything to do with 
previous motion to purchase air conditioners for the Sunday 
School rooms. 

Charles MacPherson 
Secretary 

Sunday August 30th,1964 

A meeting of the Board of Trustees was called on Sunday 
August 30th, 1964 by Bro. Oscar Schmiel to discuss the matter 
of work to be done at the Parsonage. The estimate of 285.00 
dollars for interior and $25.00 dollars for exterior making 
a total of 4310.00 dollars was accepted by the Board and the 
work was given to Paul T. Albrecht of 7256 N. 21st. St. 
Phila., Pa. 

The floor work estimate was also discussed. .All floors and 
steps were to be cleaned and shellaced for the price of 
475.00 dollars, the Board also passed to have the work done 
at once. 

Charles MacPherson 
Secretary 


